
Mayor’s Report  
For 

November 19, 2018 Assembly Meeting 
 

 

1. Southeast Alaska Power Agency Board of Directors:  The Petersburg 
Borough is seeking letters of interest from qualified Borough residents to 
serve our community by taking a seat on the SEAPA Board of Directors.  

The Assembly will need to appoint one voting member and one alternate 
to the SEAPA Board for calendar year 2019. 

 
Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO 
Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to 

dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to the Clerk’s office at 12 
S. Nordic Drive.  

 
2. Harbor Employee of the Year Award Given to Ed Tagaban: Borough 

Employee, Ed Tagaban was awarded the employee of the year recognition 

by the President of the Alaska Association of Harbormasters and Port 
Administrators at a recent conference. Congratulations Ed! 

 
3. Proposed Development Code: There are still two more opportunities for 

public comment on the proposed development code -December 3rd and 

17th. Consideration of amendments and the 3rd and final reading of the 
ordinance will be on the agenda for the December 17th meeting.  
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